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Lisa A. Anderl
Senior Associate General Counsel
Regulatory Law

CenturyLink™

April 27, 2017

Web Portal

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Docket UT-170042
Notice of Transaction and Application for Order
Corrected Settlement Agreement

Dear Mr. King:

It has come to our attention that the Settlement Agreement filed yesterday in this docket
contained two typographical errors. In paragraph 4 the reference to “$34 million” should have
been “$34 billion.” In paragraph 5.2.2. there is a hyperlink that, while typed correctly in the
document, directs to an incorrect e-mail address. These errors have been corrected in the
attached Settlement Agreement, which should be used in place of the document filed on April
26. Attachments A and B to the Settlement Agreement have not changed, and are not being
submitted with this correction.

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl
LAA/jga

Attachment



